

## Froebelian School Juniors' Weekly Newsletter Form II 19<sup>th</sup> January 2024

Next week, the whole school ethos theme will be:

We try to keep ourselves and others safe

## **Dear Parents**

Form II have had an excellent week and continued to settle back into the routine nicely. I am always very impressed by their behaviour in class and how they conduct themselves. The children are really enjoying their new topic of Romans and have been producing some fantastic ideas and work.

In English this week, we have been working on imagery through the use of personification and similes. We have also begun work on poetry and I have been really impressed with some of the work they have been producing.

In our Maths lessons we have been looking at multiplication and division, the children have been doing very well at this and they all show excellent conceptual understanding. We will continue to focus on problem solving questions.

The homework schedule will be as follows:

Monday – Maths Tuesday – Maths Wednesday – English Thursday – French Friday – Spellings.

I will give children the new spellings on Monday so this can be completed any time during the week. I am continuing to do a big push on reading so it would be fantastic if you could listen to your child read for 10 to 15 minutes each week, and also ask them questions about what they are reading.

Quick reminder: Swimming will continue on Thursdays every week, so can we make sure everyone has their swimming kit. Also, as it is football this term please remember football boots and shin pads on Tuesdays.

As always if you have anything you would like to chat about please email me at m.mullis@froebelian.co.uk.

We hope you have a brilliant weekend.

Mr Mullis and Mrs Jackson

## Calendar Dates -

January	
Wed 24	Parent Forum 3.30-4.30pm